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Praise the LORD & greetings from Okinawa!

TOP LEFT PICTURE: Young lady found
the church online, and has been coming
when work permits. She is a prodigal
returning home. We prayed with her, and
she began to speak with other tongues.

Pray with us that she makes the decision to

be baptized.

MIDDLE PICTURE: Thanking the LORD for
a growing number of men in church. Held
our first Men’s Fellowship with over 18 in
attendance. We asked everyone to bring

their own chip bag and load it with toppings.

Thank you for partnering with us. Your
continued support and prayers for the nation
of Japan is incredibly valued.

Praise the wonderful name of Jesus! Always
blessed to be able to serve in the Kingdom. It has
been a packed month both in ministry and life,
and we are thankful we are not alone. My wife
and | cherish your precious prayers and thank
you as you labor along side us. Here are some
highlights for this month.

FAR RIGHT PICTURE: Young man has been
faithfully coming to church, but was struggling
with baptism. He was not sure how his father
would react, so he brushed it off for some time.
During a Youth Service, the Word was preached
and did not return void. Bro Jamie has been
teaching him Bible studies when time permits.

-Yours in Christ, Shawn & Yuka Ward

And the Lord, he it is that doth go before thee; he will be with thee, he will not fail thee, neither forsake thee: fear
not, neither be dismayed. -Deuteronomy 31:8

Shawn & Yuka Ward




